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I wish to make the following points, in response to review of the scheme.

1) The proposed changes do not take account of the 2021 World Heritage Committee
decision

but they should do so.

2) The proposed changes do not take account of the significantly adverse impact, found by
the

Secretary of State about the earlier scheme but they should do so.

3) The proposed changes do not properly assess alternative routes nor do they properly
assess

alternatives to hard engineering solutions.

4) The proposed changes do not take account of the increased emphasis on climate change

prevention nor emissions reduction but they should do.

Therefore I object to the proposed changes as inadequate, incomplete and inapt.

A new scheme review should be undertaken to undertake satisfactorily corrective actions
on all

the above points.

Alwyn Lewis






